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B. Braun Medical Inc. 
          824 12th Avenue 
          Bethlehem, PA  18018-0027 
          Telephone:     610-691-5400 

                  
 
August 1, 2022 

 
RE: Dialog+® Version 6 Digital Board Release-Component Update Notification 

 
Dear Valued B. Braun Customer, 
 
B. Braun Medical Inc. is releasing a new Digital Board version 6 component.  This letter is to 
provide you with a summary of these changes and inform you how to proceed to ensure a 
seamless experience with your Dialog machine. 

 
The Dialog Digital Board version 5, part number 34562141, has been discontinued. The 
replacement for the Digital Board version 5 is Digital Board version 6. The part number is 
34562303. The Digital Board version 6 requires a software version of 9.1E (77091E) or higher 
and it is not compatible with 9.1B or lower software versions. If your machines currently have 9.1B 
or lower software version and need to replace the Digital Board version 5, you will be required to 
upgrade the machine to the current software version of 9.1E. The Digital Board version 5 does 
not need to be replaced to perform a software upgrade, only if there is a failure. 
 
To perform this upgrade, you will need the Retrofit kit 9.1B (part number 34562274) if upgrading 
from software versions 9.12 or 9.18. This will have the required components needed for the 
hardware upgrade. You will also need the 9.1E software (77091E). This upgrade will take 
approximately 4 hours to complete.  
 
For upgrading machines with 9.1A or 9.1B software versions a hardware kit is not required, 
software only is needed.  

To recap: 
Component Name Part Number 

Digital Board Version 6 34562303 
Software Version 9.1E 77091E 
9.1B Retrofit Kit (if needed) 34562274 

Should you have further questions, please contact our B. Braun Medical Avitum Technical 
Support Team at 1-800-621-0445 or via JIRA Service Desk. 

Sincerely, 

 

Lisa Hedin 
Product Director-Avitum 


